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Curriculum Letter for Spring 1 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
What a brilliant end to 2022 we have had in Foxes! Thank you all for all of your support during the hectic festive 
period.  
We are now very excited to be entering the New Year with our busy topic of ‘Superheroes’. During this term, we 
will be finding out about the very important jobs that real life superheroes, such as fire fighters, doctors, dentists, 
vets and police officers, do every day. We will also delve into the adventures of fictional superheroes such as 
‘Supertato’ and famous marvel characters, and will have a go at designing our very own superheroes! 
 
Below are some suggestions of ways that you could support your child at home this term: 

 Continue to listen to your child read  

 Number recognition 1-10  

 Practise using cutlery to chop up their own food  

 Bring in any books or resources from home linked to our superhero topic  
 
Additional information: 

 We will continue having PE on Tuesdays and Outdoor Learning on Fridays. 
 

CURRICULUM AREA SPRING 1  - ‘Superheroes’ 

 Christian Value Friendship 

Class books Supertato! – Sue Hendra  
Superworm- Julia Donaldson  

Fact books – People who help us 

Literacy 
 

Little Wandle validated phonics scheme – Phase 3 
Letter formation  

Story sequencing/ oral story telling  
Labelling  

Writing recounts about our visitors  

Communication and Language Poetry Basket 
Show & Tell 

Maths Counting numbers to 10 
Cardinality - Stopping number 

Spatial arrangements/Perceptual Subitising 
Part/Part/Whole 

Understanding the World Understanding the lives of others  
Seasonal changes  

R.E. (Glos) What stories are special and why? 

Expressive Art and Design Music -Charanga unit: Everyone! 
Mixing colours 

Role play – Superheroes Headquarters 

P.E.  Racing and chasing games  

Personal, Social and Emotional  Keeping safe:  e-Safety   

 
Thank you for your continued support.  
Best wishes, Mrs Everett & Miss Ind-Smith 
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